
June Thirteenth 
Nineteen Hundred Sixty Six

Englewood Antiques Corporation
Mr. Morris Cohon
90 Booth Avenue
Englewood, New Jersey

Dear Mr. Cohon;

 Thank you so much for your letter dated June 7th.
I do appreciate your interest in my collection.

I am happy to have the Soumaine Mug as a part of 
my collection, and I enclose my check in the amount of 
nineteen hundred dollars ($1, 900. 00).

Always, I am.

Sincerely yours,

Cornelius C. Moore
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